January 2022 Newsletter

LAS PTO

PO Box 113, Hampton Falls, NH 03844

PTO Webpage LAS PTO Facebook Send us a message Like us on Facebook for the most up-todate information.

Happy New Year! We hope your 2022 is off to a great start! The LAS PTO has been busy planning for several spring events for our kids and families.

Please sign up for a committee or onsite volunteer opportunity for our First Annual LAS PTO Gala Fundraiser on May 19 at 6:00 p.m. at Seaglass in Salisbury, MA!



The First Annual LAS PTO Gala Fundraiser will take place on Thursday, May 19 at Seaglass in Salisbury, MA.

We are seeking live and silent

auction items for this event as well (there's a committee for that too if you can volunteer!), so please spread the word and email lincolnakermanpto@gmail.com if you have an idea or would like to donate! Proceeds enrich education experiences for students.

Look for more information about Gala ticket sales coming soon!

Also, be sure to save the date for the **Guys and Dolls** event on March 11, 2022, at the Ashworth by the Sea in Hampton. Our Guys and Dolls committee is working hard behind the scenes to bring back this memorable event. Stay tuned for more on Guys and Dolls as well as the Ladies and Lads event coming soon!

Have a question about any of these activities? Or would you like to share a new idea? **Email us** at lincolnakermanpto@gmail.com and be sure to attend the next PTO Meeting on Feb. 16 at 7:00 p.m. on Google Meet.



Upcoming Events

February 16

Next PTO Meeting

7:00 p.m. on Google Meet: meet.google.com/ani-tnvbmea

February 28

Winter Break

Feb. 28 - March 4

March 8

No School

March 11

Guys and Dolls Dinner/Dance

Ashworth by the Sea Hampton, NH

March 16

No School

April 25

Spring Break

April 25-29

May 19

LAS PTO Gala Fundraiser

6:00 p.m. at Seaglass Salisbury, MA

More easy ways to support the PTO:



AmazonSmile

- select Lincoln Akerman School Parent Teacher Organization as your charity. A percentage of your purchases will automatically go to the LAS PTO.
- EcoSmith Recycling Donate clothing/shoes to the bins located at the Hampton Falls Penguin Station on Rte. 1 and/or behind the Hampton Falls Police and Fire Dept.
- Box Tops Download the Box Tops App (available on iPhone and Android) today and link your account to Lincoln Akerman School. Simply snap a photo of your receipts within 14 days of shopping and all box tops and bonus box tops are automatically accounted for.



Our Mission: The Lincoln Akerman School Parent Teacher Organization, LAS PTO, is a cooperative effort between parents, teachers and administrators who have united to enrich the overall educational experience for our children. The PTO purpose is to provide support and services for our children in collaboration with the school and does so by raising and distributing funds for enrichment and curriculum-related programs, field trips and school activities, as well as supplying educational materials and equipment which are not otherwise underwritten.